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To whom it mght concerns,
 
I am an optometrist who currently practice in NSW.  I strongly disagree the rule about 2029.  I
believe all Australia graduated optometrist should be able to practice even without therapeutic
qualification after 2029.
 
Please listen to our voice & change the decision about 2029 deadline.
 
Regards,  

James   
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